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Comments: | am very concerned about the possibility of a coaster being built in the Sandia Mountains. We have
no way of predicting the harm this could bring to our ecosystem. This will no doubt bring more traffic, litter, and
noise that could prove to be harmful to surrounding wildlife. | have spent my whole life in New Mexico and been
so grateful for the opportunity to experience the simple beauty of our mountains on a daily basis. The building of
this coaster will absolutely be taking that away from future generations.



